
      NEWSLETTER  
               8 July 2021 
 

Principal’s Message  
 
Dear Parents and Caregivers 

 

I was going to write this newsletter tomorrow, but having just enjoyed the celebration of culture at 

One Tree Hill College this evening, I could not resist sending you pictures of our students 

showcasing their cultures. If you were in attendance you would have felt the high levels of energy 

and pride from our students. Many also tuned in on the live stream – I hoped you got the same sense 

of pride. I would like to congratulate all the students and teachers involved. It will definitely be one 

of the highlights of 2021. 

 

A reminder that tomorrow, all students have the opportunity to wear their cultural attire to school. 

This is a student led initiative to allow students to proudly share their culture with others. This may 

include traditional cultural or religious clothing, flags, or other symbols of nationality. We ask 

students to respect this opportunity and not wear inappropriate items of clothing, or clothing that 

may offend others. 
 

I would like to wish everyone a safe and enjoyable holidays. I look forward to seeing you all again 

next term. 

 

Ngā mihi nui,  

 
 

 

                             N Coughlan 

                             Principal 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 



 

                                                                  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   
 

 

  

Coming Events 
 

9 July 

Mufti Day – Celebrating Culture 

Last Day Term 2 
 

26 July 

First Day Term 3 

 

11 August 

Careers Expo 

 

19 August 

Achievement Interviews 
 

NEW STUDENTS 

INVITED TO ENROL NOW FOR 2022 
 

All in zone and out of zone students are now invited to apply for enrolment by submission of a fully 

completed online enrolment form and all required supplementary documentation.  

 

The online enrolment form can be located on our website under ‘Enrol Now’ 
 

Ka Ora Ka Ako : Healthy School Lunches 
 

From the first day next term, Monday 26 July, all students at One Tree Hill 

College will be served lunches, fruit and snacks at no cost. Lunches will be 

different every day and include hot and cold meals.  

 

All students who require special meals due to dietary or religious reasons 

will be provided for. Meals will be provided at both interval and lunch time.  

 

Meals will be distributed to students at each of the four whānau areas. The 

canteen will continue to operate as normal, however we strongly encourage 

students to enjoy the meals being provided to them.  
 

 


